
From: Whitson, William <wwhitson@wistv.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/30/2015 12:23:14 PM
Subject: Gov. Haley on FAPD shooting

Hey guys,
 

Wanted to see if Gov. Haley will be releasing a statement on this morning's shooting.
 

News Director wanted to see if she would be available for on-cam, but I know that is highly unlikely.
 

Just let me know- thanks!
 

Sent from my iPhone
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